
 

From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Thursday, 17 March 2016 9:36 AM 
To: 'adrian@askhaba.com.au' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards: AM2014/196 Part-Time Employment and 
AM2014/197 Casual Employment 
 

Dear Adrian,  
 

The Commission has determined to grant the HABA’s request for an extension of time to file its 
submissions by 5.00pm Friday 1 April 2016.  
 

Kind regards,  
 

Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au 
 

Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 

From: Adrian Boothman [mailto:adrian@askhaba.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 15 March 2016 10:56 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards: AM2014/196 Part-Time Employment and 
AM2014/197 Casual Employment 
Importance: High 
 

Good morning, 
 

HABA respectfully requests to be granted an extension to submit our objections to the SDA draft 
determination set for hearing on Monday 15 August 2016. 
 

We are seeking an extension until Friday 1 April 2016 pursuant to paragraph 8 of the above Directions. An 
extension will ensure that HABA's submission takes a form that can better assist the Commission in its 
deliberations. 
 

We thank the Commission for consideration of this request. 
Regards, 
Adrian Boothman 
Senior Industrial Relations Advisor 

 
GPO Box 5050 Sydney 2001 
Suite 304, 5 Hunter Street, Sydney 
P:    1800 997 795 
F:    (02) 9221 0224 
W:  www.askhaba.com.au 

 

mailto:Katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:adrian@askhaba.com.au
http://www.askhaba.com.au/

